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IPF	
  North-­‐East	
  Regional	
  Round	
  of	
  PPI	
  	
  
On Saturday, we hosted the Regional Round of the Print and Projected Image 
(PPI) competition and it was a great day with some fabulous images on display. 
Dundalk Photographic Society fared well in many of the individual sections.    

Overall Image of the Regional Round 

Tony McDonnell's mono image from India. 

Colour Print Open 

1st Place  -  Brendan Tumilty, DPS 

2nd Place  -  Hugh Wilkinson, CPIC 

3rd Place  -  Graham Kelly, Mid Louth 

Five images scored 26 points from a maximum 27; Gabriel's "Ibs" and Brendan's 
"Who's next" and after splitting hairs between them, the judges awarded 1st 
place to Brendan, 2nd place to Hugh Wilkinson, CPIC and 3rd place to Graham 
Kelly, Mid-Louth. 

Mono Print Open 

1st Place  -  Tony McDonnell, DPS 

2nd Place  -  Ross McKelvey, CPIC 

3rd Place  -  Gabriel O'Shaughnessy, DPS 

Theme - Still Life 

1st Place  -  Thomas Gray, DPS 

2nd Place   -  Gabriel O'Shaughnessy, DPS 

3rd Place  -  Thomas Gray, DPS 

Theme - Mono Seascape 

1st Place  -  Gabriel O'Shaughnessy, DPS 

2nd Place  -  Graham Kelly, Mid Louth  

3rd Place  -  Graham Kelly, Mid Louth 
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There were two other sections, Protected Open and Projected Theme (Landscape) 
where many of our members performed well but none featured in the top three of 
either section.  For more details, please consult with the IPF website, 
www.irishphoto.ie   

Heartiest congratulations to Tony and Brendan and indeed to everyone who entered 
images. A big thanks to all who helped with the running of the competition, especially 
for obtaining and calibrating the IPF projector, collecting, sorting and presenting the 
printed images and keeping score on the day.  
 
The finals will be held in Kilkenny on the 21st February with details to be found on 
the IPF website (www.irishphoto.ie).  Please contact the secretary, if you plan to 
attend, as a car pool may be organized. 
 

 


